
Re: Conservation Commission - Lakeville Reservoir Block

Milne, Gerard <Gerard.Milne@ct.gov>
Tue 9/10/2024 12:31 PM
To: Lee Potter <leefpotter@gmail.com>; Humphreys, Jill <Jill.Humphreys@ct.gov> 
Cc: Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>; Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us> 

Hello Lee
We are still in the process of getting the management plan approved and a hunting review done. 
I estimate it would be over a year before there is a timber harvest.
Jerry

Gerard Milne
CT DEEP - Forestry
2065 Thomaston Road
Watertown, CT 06795

Mobile phone: 860-604-4473


